
  

 

NOTICE 

Consideration of Construction Materials Reclamation Permit 

Surety Release Request Application 

 

DATE: November 14, 2023 

 

TO: Sarah Brucker, P.E. 

Division of Water Resources - DNR 

State Engineer 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 818 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

FROM: Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

  

RE: Loloff Mine - File No. M-1985-112, Loloff Construction, Inc.  

 Surety Release Request Application (SL-4) 

 Surety Reduction and Release of DRMS Permit 

 

Please be advised that on November 14, 2023, Loloff Construction, Inc. , whose address and 

telephone number are 801 8th Street, Suite 130, Greeley, CO  80631; (970) 566-5090, filed an 

application for a Surety Release Request (SL- 4) to M-1985-112, Loloff Mine, which is located 

approximately 1.5 miles Northeast of Greeley, CO, Section 4, Township 5N, Range 65W, 06th 

Principle Meridian, in Weld County. 

 

Loloff Construction, Inc. has completed the reclamation for the mine and is requesting release of 

the current bond amount. The release would reduce the current bond amount from $244,389.00 to 

$0.00. This would also release the entire property and close out the mine permit. 

 

The application decision is scheduled for January 15, 2024.  Written comments or objections to the 

application may be submitted to and additional information obtained from Robert D. Zuber, P.E. at 

the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St. Room 215, Denver, CO 

80203, or by telephone at (720) 601-2276. 

 

Comments or objections should be submitted within fifteen (15) days of this notice to be considered 

in the application review process.  The Division is required to provide a thirty (30) day period 

following a decision on the release application to allow for appeals to its decision. 

 
 


